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Testimony in support of LD 844 to the Judiciary Committee March 17, 2025. Senator 
Carney, Representative Kuhn, and distinguished members of the Committee:
My name is Janet Drew. I’m a retired RN, and I live in York. In general I support 
controls that will limit the harmful exposures associated with social media, wireless 
devices and wireless infrastructure.  There is ample evidence of harm, and the 9th 
district federal court found the safety regulations of the “capricious” FCC required 
review.  Four years later, while we wait for FCC’s compliance, families need 
legislation like this to protect us. 


